
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FISCAL YEAR 2020-21 

OC COMMUNITY RESOURCES 
FUNDING ALLOCATION POLICY & PROCESS (FAPP)  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Orange County Board Supervisors will hold a public hearing to consider the Fiscal Year 
2020-21 Funding Allocation Policy & Process (FAPP). 

DATE OF HEARING:  Tuesday, November 19, 2019 
TIME OF HEARING:  9:30 A.M. 
LOCATION OF HEARING: Orange County Board of Supervisors Hearing Room 
    Hall of Administration 
    10 Civic Center Plaza 
    Santa Ana, CA 92701 
 
The Fiscal Year 2020-21 Funding Allocation Policy & Process (FAPP) outlines the proposed funding process and policies for 
distribution of Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) and Home 
Investment Partnerships Program (HOME) funds for housing, economic development, public facilities and improvements, 
public services, and property rehabilitation activities that benefit low- and moderate-income households.    

The percentages of available funds listed in the FAPP are shown as estimated projections. Percentages of available funds 
will be dedicated to eligible activities that are consistent with the priority needs that will be identified in the Orange 
County’s FY 2020-24 Consolidated Plan (CP). 

Consistent with 24 CFR 91.105, Housing & Community Development (HCD) encourages citizen participation by receiving 
comments throughout the year and more specifically providing Public Notices and Public Hearings regarding funding for 
housing and community development activities. 

INVITATION TO BE HEARD: 

Notice is hereby further given to provide the public a 30-day review period beginning September 13, 2019 and ending 
October 15, 2019 to submit any concerns and/or comments. All persons either favoring or opposing the FAPP are invited 
to present their views in writing or before the Board of Supervisors.  

Comments 
All interested agencies, groups, or individuals are invited to review the draft FAPP for FY 2020-21 and submit written 
comments for consideration. Upon request, at HCD office, Email request to: craig.fee@occr.ocgov.com.   Copies are also 
available online at Orange County Libraries website at www.ocpl.org, and HCD website at 
http://www.occommunityservices.org/hcd/community.  Written comments must be postmarked by October 15, 2019 and 
addressed to Housing & Community Development, 1501 E. St Andrew Place, 1st Floor, Santa Ana, CA 92705, Attention: Mr. 
Craig Fee or e-mail craig.fee@occr.ocgov.com. The County of Orange will consider all written comments received prior to 
the scheduled public hearing.  For further information email or call Craig Fee at (714) 480-2996.   

Publish:  September 13, 2019 in the:  Orange County Register, Excelsior and Nguoi Viet 
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